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July 8, 2016

To Whom It May Concern,

I am delighted to report that Puja Vengadsalam’s “10 on 10” workshop for kids was an
overwhelming success. Puja did an amazing job of planning, preparing for and presenting the program.
She made a wonderful poster display full of crafts and colors to help advertise the event. Puja is very
organized and articulate; she was very clear about her vision of the project and always came to our
meetings with a folder full of her examples and ideas. | am truly impressed with the way she handled
this ambitious program. She managed to capture the attention of not only young children, but the tricky
tween age group as well. Puja handled every unexpected bump (such as technical difficulties with some
of our equipment) like a pro! She never missed a beat and was able to adapt her classes so effortlessly
that no one ever realized there was a problem. We have heard nothing but praise and positive feedback
from both participants and their parents. 1 am so glad that Puja chose the library as a partner in this
endeavor; it was definitely a wonderful experience for everyone involved. If you have any questions or
need further information please do not hesitate to contact me at (908) 754-7885 X 7 or by email

Ihansen@southplainfield.lib.nj.us
Sincerely,

Linda Hansen

Director, South Plainfield Public Library
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